
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, August 11 , 2022 10:37 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/11/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05375-2022 

To: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover; Hiep Nguyen; Hong Wang; Iris Rollins 
FW: Docket No. 20200181 

For parties correspondence. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 10:29 AM 
To: 'bgarner@wcglawoffice.com' <bgarner@wcglawoffice.com> 
Cc: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20200181 

Good morning, Mr. Garner, 

Your request has been forwarded to me for response. Per your request below, The CLEO Institute, c/ o 
Garner Law Firm has been added as an interested person in Docket 20200181. Should you have any 
changes to that contact information in the future, or wish to have the information removed, please 
forward that request to clerk@psc.state.tl. us. 

Sincerely, 

Vorotliy Menasco 
Office of Commission C{erk 
:fforida 'Puhfic Service Commission 
2540 Sfiumanf Oak 'B{vd. 
Ta{{afiassee, :Fforida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

From: William Garner <bgarner@wcglawoffice.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 10:42 PM 
To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181 

Please include me at an "interested person" in docket no. 20200181. 
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Law Office of William C. Garner, PLLC 
William Garner 
3425 Bannerman Rd. 
Unit 105, No. 414 
Tallahassee, FL  32312 
850‐329‐5478 
bgarner@wcglawoffice.com 
Represents: The CLEO Institute 
 
William C. (“Bill”) Garner, Esq. 
Law Office of William C. Garner, PLLC 
bgarner@wcglawoffice.com 
Office: 850-329-5478 
Fax: 850-792-6011 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above.  This message and 
its attachments may be an attorney-client communication and, as such, is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or 
an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by 
telephone or e-mail and delete the original message. Internal Revenue Service regulations require that certain types of written advice include a disclaimer. To the 
extent the preceding message contains advice relating to a Federal tax issue, unless expressly stated otherwise the advice is not intended or written to be used, and 
it cannot be used by the recipient or any other taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding Federal tax penalties, and was not written to support the promotion or marketing 
of any transaction or matter discussed herein. Thank you. 
 

 




